
City of Peoria             

AZAGOutreach AZAG_Outreach

S a t u r d a y ,  S e p t e m b e r  2 5 ,  2 0 2 1

N o - C o n t a c t

Brought to you by:

This is a No-Contact event. Volunteers and participants
will follow current CDC social distancing guidelines.

Participants will be asked to remain in their vehicle
during the event. All documents should be in the trunk
of the vehicle before arriving. 

These items are not accepted: binders, binder clips,
electronics.

8:00am - 12:00pm
(or until trucks are full)

21655 N Lake Pleasant Parkway
South Driveway
Peoria, AZ 85382

FREE & OPEN TO THE PUBLIC: 
5 BOX SHRED LIMIT

OFFICE OF ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL MARK BRNOVICH

Questions? (602) 542-2123 or CommunityOutreach@azag.gov

Shred-A-Thon Event


